
  

 

 

GALWAY HARBOUR COMPANY 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
No. 7 of 2012 

 

British Admiralty Chart No. 1904 & 1984 

 

All MARINERS, SHIP OWNERS, FISHERMEN, YACHTSMEN, AND SHIP’S AGENTS 

 

VOLVO OCEAN RACE – PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE SUPPORT PILES (RIVER CORRIB) 
 

The Galway Harbour Company hereby reminds mariners, ship owners, fishermen, leisure boats operators, canoeist, swimmers and all operators 

of craft that the temporary pedestrian walkway support piles which were placed in the River Corrib as part of the preparations for Galway’s 

finale of the Volvo Ocean Race 2012 are still in situ.  

 

Mariners are advised to proceed with extreme caution when navigating in the vicinity of the river corrib and the support piles which are located 

as shown in the attached drawing. Mariners and swimmers and not to navigate, swim, kayak, canoe upstream of the exclusion zone.  

 

 

 
 

 

Captain Brian Sheridan 

Harbour Master 

Galway 

10/09/2012 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPORT PILES 

Surface Craft and swimmers to remain downstream of this 

exclusion zone 


